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As a long time user of PIR, the track that this bill specifically targets without naming, I 

am OPPOSED to this measure.   

 

The last time the air quality around the track was tested, it showed no measurable 

difference from areas not near the track.  I think this bill is just another attempt to shut 

down a great facility that benefits many from Portland and surrounding areas.  

Passionate pleas from families with chidden are not based on sound science or 

economics, only emotion. 

 

Passage of this bill could undoubtedly make myself and other racers from the entire 

Northwest rethink where they spend their racing budget.   

 

Please OPPOSE HB2738. 


